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December Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

We are so proud of both our students and teachers! Our 
Schoolagers put on quite the Fall Food Drive this past month 
and our teachers did a great job instilling compassion in our 
students throughout the Thanksgiving season. We are 
confident their generosity will carry over into the month of 
December.  

We hope you and your families will enjoy this Christmas holiday 
and will grow closer to one another during this season of 
giving!! 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 
Birthdays 

December 4 

Ice Skating for our 4’s & 5’s – 
Please bring super warm 
clothes for your children  

December 24-25 

BV closed for Christmas 

December 30 

Miss Rebecca Hoffman’s 
Birthday 

January 1 

BV closed for New Year’s 

 

Announcements: 

Please sign your child in/out 
every day! 
 
Parents, we just want to 
remind you to sign in/out 
your child every day. This is a 
state regulation and we 
would greatly appreciate it if 
you would continue to do so 
each day.  
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Figure 2: Mrs. Angie’s and Miss 
Justice’s Toddler’s Fall collages 

Figure 3: Mrs. Tabitha’s 2’s Fall collages 

Figure 5: Ms. Heidi talking to the kids about giving and 
helping others 

Figure 7: The Schoolager’s Fall 
trees were also showcased! 

 

Figure 4: Some of our 4’s in Mrs. Denita’s and Mrs. 
Starr’s class cooking their Thanksgiving dinner! 

Figure 6: The Schoolager’s turkeys were showcased 
this month 


